
Our Farm Story 
Our parents, Ben and Anne started farming in 1983 and wasted their first 13 years using the 
conventional "band-aid" After struggling along with poor animal health, pest and weed control 
they began to wonder if there was a better way!! 
 
One year, Ben misjudged on some herbicide needs and didn't have enough (turned out to be a 
blessing in disguise) He decided that he was just going to cultivate that part of the field, and 
found that it did better than the treated area! After this experience they decided to go completely 
organic. Now there's no going back!  
 
Skip ahead to the early 2000's and one of the family members developed allergies and tried 
several medical options with very little help. Then someone introduced them to a local 
nature-path doctor who introduced them to the WAPF principles and they started seeing good 
results. 
 
The family continued to grow and wanted to help with the farm so they decided to start offering 
some of their products to the community. That's was the birth of "Pleasant Pastures" 
We're currently members of the Weston A. Price Foundation and we invite you to research how 
to feed yourself and your family in the best way possible!  
 
 

http://www.westonaprice.org/

